Garrard County Schools & Farmers National Bank
Students of the Month
December 2024

CDR – Harper Frankenburger – 1st Grade
Harper is the definition of the PAWS expectations! One can always expect her to be doing the right thing and to have the integrity to be a role model to others even when no one is watching. Harper perseveres and shows her strength every day at school regardless of any challenging situations! CDR is lucky to have such an ambitious 1st grader!

LES – Kayden Poole – Kindergarten
Kayden has shown incredible growth this year. Not only has she made huge strides academically and socially, but her personality has truly blossomed. Kayden is a joy to have in class, is sweet, funny, and always knows how to bring a smile to everyone's face. There’s a sassy side that adds a fun spark to the day! It’s been amazing to see her growth in both behavior and character, and we couldn’t be happier with the progress she has made. She definitely deserves to be recognized for all her hard work!

PLE – Luke Hall – 4th Grade
Luke's loving and kind personality is such a blessing to our classroom. He is a hard worker, but more importantly is a great friend with a huge heart. Luke always shows up to class ready to work and learn and is always willing to lend a helping hand when other kids need it. We are very lucky to have Luke in our class and he definitely deserving of this recognition!

GMS – Henry Vanoy – 6th Grade
Kasie has a consistently positive attitude and will to succeed. She is a dedicated student who takes responsibility for her own academic achievement, and she is kind and helpful to other students as well. 

GCHS – Trenton Ison – Senior
Trenton is a dedicated Golden Lion. He has worked hard on the athletic field and in the classroom to create a culture of excellence at GCHS. He has the potential to earn 15 hours of dual credit and is part of the Business pathway. His leadership has been crucial in moving Garrard towards a school of excellence. He always brings encouragement and positivity to those around him. Thank you, Trenton, for your dedication to GCHS.  
